
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to the March Edition of Our Newsletter 
 

Firstly, a warm welcome to all our new members—we’re thrilled to have you join 
the club! Whether you’re a new face or a familiar one, please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch if you have any questions or need any help settling in. 
 

This month, we’re excited to bring you a comprehensive update on all the latest 
news, league results, and upcoming events at the club. There’s plenty happening 

both on and off the court, so read on to stay in the loop! 

 
St Davids Day Social 
 
We're delighted to share that our members came together for a St David's day social 
fundraiser. The social was a big success, with our members enjoying delicious cakes. 
We raised £30 from the event for Young Lives Vs Cancer. Thank you to everybody who 
played tennis, came and donated.  
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Need Some New Tennis Balls? Here’s Your Chance to Win! 

 

At Pen-y-ffordd Tennis Club, we’re always looking to improve  
and your feedback helps us do just that. We’ve put together  
a short questionnaire to gather your thoughts on the club. 
 
All members will receive the survey by email and as a  
Thank you for taking part, you’ll be entered into a prize draw to win a brand 
new tube of Wilson Triniti balls (worth £10)! 
 

To be in with a chance of winning, just complete the 
questionnaire when it lands in your inbox. We really value your 

input — and hey, new balls never hurt! 
 

Socials 
 

A big shoutout to all the organisers who help set up and run our weekly social tennis sessions. 
Your time, effort, and dedication truly make a difference — and it doesn’t go unnoticed! Our 

members really appreciate the fun, relaxed atmosphere these sessions bring. 
 

If you’re interested in joining in or want to find out more, simply scan the QR code to join our 
community, or email the club and we’ll be happy to add you to the WhatsApp groups. 

 
 

Mon & Thurs 6pm-8pm 
Wed & Fridays 10am-12pm 

Sundays 10am-12pm 
 

 Join Us — we’d love to see you on court! 
 

 



 

 

 

let's spruce up our club grounds with a spring clean! 
 
Just a quick reminder to help keep our courts  
and surroundings looking great! The club now 
has a new garden waste bin for things like  
leaves, weeds, and other green waste. 
 
If you’re ever doing a bit of tidying up around  
the courts or clubhouse, please feel free to  
make use of it. Every little bit helps to keep our  
space clean and welcoming for all members. 
 
Thanks for pitching in and helping us take  
                            pride in our club!  
          Your help is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Keep your eyes peeled in our WhatsApp announcements for the Spring 
clean dates.   
 

Just One More Page… 
 
Some of our eagle-eyed members may have spotted a new addition to the 
clubhouse recently — a bookcase! We’re excited to introduce a book 
exchange at the club. 
 
Here’s how it works: 

• Feel free to bring up to 3 good-quality books to add to the shelves 
• Take a book that catches your eye — no library card needed! 
• A donation box is placed on top of the bookcase — if you’d like to drop 

in 20p or 50p when taking a book, all proceeds will go to Young Lives vs 
Cancer, the charity we’re proudly supporting this year. 

 
 
 

Happy reading 
and thank you for helping us support a great cause! 



 

 

 
League Updates 

 
March brought the close of our Men’s and Ladies’ Winter League season — and what 

a tough one it was! Both teams battled hard through challenging matches and 
unpredictable weather. 

 
The Men’s team secured a solid 4th place finish, while the Ladies’ team finished 5th 
in their league. A big thank you to all the players who showed up with commitment 

and determination each match. 
 

We’re proud of the effort and sportsmanship from both teams, and we’re already 
looking forward to coming back stronger next season! 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Club Singles league 
 
 

Mens Group A - Joint Winners Scott & Matt 
Mens Group B - Joint Winners Dan & Adrian 
Ladies Group A - Nia 
Ladies Group B - Meryl 

 
 

Looking Ahead to the Summer Season 
 

With the winter league behind us, we’re gearing up for the summer season, 
kicking off at the end of April. This year, we’re proud to have three teams 
representing the club: 

• Men’s Division 2 
• Men’s Division 3 
• Ladies’ Division 3 

 
Best of luck to all players—we’re excited to see some great tennis, strong 
team spirit, and hopefully a few sunny evenings on court! 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STAY UPDATED: FOLLOW OUR CLUB'S LATEST NEWS ON SOCIAL MEDIA! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Instagram: Penyfforddtennisclub                                                  Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/penyfforddtennis 


